2014 Year In Review

Jan-
 snowfall 4x the cost of the previous year; special assessment ($200) levied for snow removal
Feb-
Ken resigned from the Board; Bob McNeil appointed to replace him, placed in charge of landscape
Ken hired as Financial Manager
March-
Lease at 4294 expired and tenants moved out.  Now bank owned
May
damage to landscape & property determined – 400 boxwoods (21K), broken tree branches,pot holes ($4500), sign posts, gutters, irrigation repairs ($1600), gutters ($3700)
July-
Skunks raised again as an issue
Relief gutters installed between garages in the south alley
September-
Complaints of unusual sump pump activity explored; after homeowner spent money out of his own pocket, HOA sought professional opinions 
Due to proximity to pump house, particular attention was paid to the water distribution to homes; shut down water supply to check pipes, had cameras placed down his sump pit to visualize drainage and had a basement flooding company offer suggestions
Changed out an electrical feed cable which shorted, leaving the lanes uplights out for a few days till John could boogie-woogie it until replacement
October-
Sump pump issue resolved when we found the pump house’s own sump pump motor was broken which allowed water to find its way into the drainage tiles of 4296
1st phase of our Capital improvement project was completed, which is spread over 5 years.  Painting of 2 duplexes and the furthest west row house was done this also included painting garage coach lights and iron hand rails on the front porches
November-
ADT radio wave for alarm installed removing cost of land phone line
Salt delivery was successful due to homeowner cooperation of parking on the lane
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